
Our 65th Year !

"The Longest Continually Running
Concours in the World"

 
Dear John,

I hope this note finds you safe and well.

My name is Glen Egan, and I have the honor of being the new 
Chairman of the Hillsborough Concours d’Elegance.

2020 was a challenging year for everybody and while it was a very 
tough decision to cancel last year’s event, in retrospect it was 
obviously the right thing to do.

Looking ahead optimistically, I am pleased to announce that we are 
opening up registration for the 2021 Hillsborough Concours 
d’Elegance today.

We are very excited to be featuring Ford and BMW as our featured 
marques.

The Concours will take place on Sunday, July 18th, preceded, as in 
the past, by the Tour d’Elegance on Saturday, July 17th and our 
fantastic “Start Your Engines” kick-off party on Friday the 16th.
 
I am sure you all feel as I do and cannot wait to get out and see all the
great work people have done with their cars during lockdown and to 
get together to eat, drink and talk about our shared passion.
 
We are quite cognizant that the path to holding these types of events 
in 2021 is not 100% clear and we may yet be derailed due to COVID, 
but we feel it is better to positively move forward with the light at the 
end of the tunnel glinting in the distance.
 
We have been working very hard to put together an incredible array of
cars and displays that will have made it worth the wait!

To that end, I want to take this opportunity to thank our Sponsors, 
Entrants, Car dealers, Vendors, Attendees, and of course – our 
VOLUNTEERS for the incredible support we have received over the 
past year. We very much appreciate you all and we couldn’t do it 
without you!
 
So please, take this opportunity to join us and enter your car in 
our show below!

As always, it is incredibly easy and there is NO downside to doing it 

 

Featured Marques

Support Our Charities!

Sanctioned By



as we do not charge an entry fee until your car has been approved.
 
Please help us make 2021 the best show ever!
 
I look forward to seeing you all this summer.

Many thanks,

Glen Egan
Chairman, Hillsborough Concours d’Elegance

ENTRY
Simple as ever...
Just click on the link below and you will be taken to our website 
where you will be able to enter your car in under 10 minutes...

PLEASE CLICK

Have friends without a computer?  You can also download and print 
out an application and submit it by mail.

Any questions?  

Email us at:

registration@hillsborougconcours.org 
 

Dan Harrigan
Chief Registrar

Our Title Sponsors
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